7/8/2015

To : City of Gillette

Re: Outdoor serving area/Malt Beverage Permit

This letter will serve as a written permission by the landowner, Knights of Columbus to Buddy Cater and
John Cosner to serve malt beverage on August 8th, 2015 from 1:00 pm to 10:00 pm.

It is understood the event will be co-inside with the Smokin’ on the Prairie Charity Barbecue Cook-off.

[t is further understood that the malt beverage will be purchased an Buddy Caters account through the
local beer distributor, Metz Beverage.

Sincerely,
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Ken Svalina

Grand Knight,
Knights of Columbus
Council 3477



